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Hello Jeff, 

 

I was notified that there was a hearing last night and I just wanted to put it out there a 

couple of my concerns.  

 

We, the Metzger’s, have recently moved to 12896 County Road P26 and have a major 

concern with the potential idea of the storage and camping facilities.  

 

We are renovating and increasing the value of our property and adding the facilities could 

definitely hurt our home values. We chose to move to this location for the acreage, peace 

and to build a life for our family.  

 

By putting big the facility, you would be adding a ton of traffic leaving our acreages at 

risk of increased theft and unwanted visitors, defeating the purpose of why we chose to 

move to the area we did.  

 

Please take this into deep consideration as I have worked my whole life to make this 

move happen and build a certain life for my family away from the chaos as well as 

building value within the community. 

 

Feel free to reach out to me if needed at 502-979-1342. Thank you for your time. 

 

Kaleb Metzger 

Kaleb.Metzger@Coatings2Coverings.com  
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